
From: Kudelka, Robert P <KudelkaRP@scdot.org>
To:  
CC: Poore, PetePooreJP@scdot.org

Shealy, Stanley EShealySE@scdot.org
Corley, Kimberly L.CorleyKL@scdot.org

Date: 2/25/2016 12:40:53 PM
Subject: SCDOT News Release

SCDOT Crews Busy Responding to High Wind Impacts in South Carolina

Crews from the South Carolina Department of Transportation (SCDOT) have responded to more than 
650 reports of fallen trees and tree limbs since Wednesday afternoon, Feb. 24, statewide due to high winds.

Many SCDOT employees worked through the night Wednesday and continue to respond to calls today, 
Thursday, Feb. 25, clearing debris from roadways. High winds have also damaged or destroyed more than a 
half dozen traffic signals.

All SCDOT engineering districts are inspecting and securing traffic control at our road and bridge 
closures this morning.

Debris in roadways and traffic signal problems can be hazardous, and motorists are advised to report 
these to local law enforcement or the SC Highway Patrol.
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